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Wow! Summer has flown by! I canôt believe Fall is here already! We have 

several exciting opportunities occurring at Faith over the next several months. 

 

  September 8 ï Rally Day and ñGodôs Work, Our Handsò Sunday. We  

    welcome back our students and teachers for another great year of Sunday  

    School. We will also be celebrating the 25th anniversary of the ELCA on  

     that day by engaging in several service projects here at Faith and in the  

    community. Sign up sheets for the projects are in the Gathering Space. 

  September 28/29 ï Saturday the 28th we will be hosting our annual Fall  

    Festival and an open house for the community to tour the building. On the  

     29th, we will be marking the 50th anniversary of the groundbreaking for  

     Faith and dedicating the new addition. We have several exciting things  

     planned for the Anniversary/Dedication service. We have invited former  

     pastors to join us that day. The menôs choir will be singing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us on these days, and invite a friend! Did you know that 80% of 

people surveyed, said they would come to church if someone asked them? 

Also, Lutherans invited someone to church, on average, once every 23 years. 

We invite people all the time. Itôs part of living with others. We invite people 

to share a meal with us or come for a visit. We invite them to see a new movie 

or go to eat. We invite for a variety of reasons. Nothing to it. Yet, when it 

comes to inviting someone to church, we develop ñLutheran Laryngitisò. Our 

world is full of people hungry for meaning. Many long for someone to help us 

make sense of the complex puzzle of life. Luther put it something like this, 

ñWe are hungry beggars showing other beggars where to find food.ò Thus, 

how can we not share our faith and hope in Jesus Christ? There are people 

who desperately need some good news in their lives.  

Who in your life would you like to invite to a church activity?  

Who is God bringing to mind for you to witness to Godôs love?  

How might you share the joy and love of Christ? 

Pastor Erica  
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Sunday, September 29 th  
Worship at 10:00 am  
Followed immediately by  

Building Dedication  
and  

Catered Lunch  
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In the life of faith...  
 

�‚   The Lori Circle will meet September 14 at 9:00 a.m. at the Silver Dollar Diner  
    and then in the kitchen at church afterward.   

The FLC Women met on Tuesday, August 6 and finalized the plans for 
the "Forever Young Service" which will be held Tuesday, September 
10th at 11:00 a.m. in the Sanctuary. Along with a brief service, Holy 
Communion will be served by Pastor Erica with Jan Mulhaney                       
assisting.  Following the service a meal will served under the direction of 
Linda Berge and Lori Propson in the Gathering Area for everyone                
attending.  The Penny Circle is assisting with table decorations, Lynn 
Walsh is managing the dishwasher and De Zibung, Jan Mulhaney, Linda 
Berge, Lori Propson and 2 people from the Terry Circle will be                     
assisting with serving.  This event has been set aside for those over "80" 
as well as anyone who might find it difficult dealing with crowds or might 
have difficulty finding a ride to church each Sunday.  Transportation will 
be provided to anyone needing a ride. Call Arlene Roehrig at 758-3260 
for more information. 

SAVE THE 
DATE! 

September 10  
11:00 a.m.  

Once again the Women of Faith Lutheran are                   
sponsoring the 1:30-2:30 Bingo Game in the 
lower Community Room (nice to have the    
extra space). This game is open to kids and 
adults alike. A number of different Bingo 
games are played during this time and lots of 
free prizes will be given out.  If you have any 
prizes to donate for the game, we welcome 
them.  Items should be new or gently used 
and can include lotions, candles, kids prizes, 
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gifts and kick-knacks.          

Donated items can be 
placed in the             
Stewardship Cabinet 
across from the church 
office. 
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SCHEDULE YOUR                                  
APPOINTMENTS NOW !   

Shellie Kappelmann                          
Photography is assisting us 
with our church directory and is 
accepting appointments. 
Church members  can schedule 
appointments  online (see link 

on the sidebar on our website at 
www.faithlutheranchurchvalders.org ) or by calling 
Jennifer Berge at 775-9720.  Receive a free 4 x 6 and 
a directory when you get your picture taken!       
Pictures are taken in the classroom across from the                       
library. (Please note that the size of the picture was                  
inadvertently communicated as a 5 x 7, but is actually 
a 4 x 6 size photo).  

Senior  
Christians will  
meet Tuesday,  
September 17 at  
9:00 a.m. at the  
M & M in Two 
Rivers. 


